
Greetings to All of Our Friends! 
Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact Project.  We have continued 

to enjoy many blessings, including generous, heartfelt donations of time, effort, and materials, as well as 

financial gifts from our many friends and supporters.  We continue to grow at a rapid pace and appreciate 

all of you so very much! 
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For more information or to volunteer please visit our website at: 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

On  a  June 7th-10th the Impact Project 

completed their 90th project putting in 

a ramp at the American Legion Post  

348 in South New Berlin. With 25 

volunteers we were able to put in a 

ramp, new driveway and landscaping. 

Special thanks goes out to Curtis 

Lumber Norwich,  Matt Tuller 

Excavation.  

 

The Impact Project is an independent 501c3 non-profit organization that does major home repairs for elderly, low- 

income and handicapped homeowners in Tioga, Chenango, Otsego and Broome and now Steuben counties.  

On  Saturday July 29th, The Impact 

Project completed it’s 91rst project 

installed a handicap ramp for Ginny 

Nelson in Afton. With the help of  40 

volunteers we were able to install a 

ramp and landscaping in just a few 

hours. Special thanks to Curtis Lumber, 

Norwich, Rumble Ponies Baseball Team, 

First Nazarene Church, Binghamton, 

Rentals to Go, Norwich Bert Adams Dis-

posal for all their help.  



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 
John 13:35 

Our goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ.   We can’t do it without you.  
We would love to have your assistance however you can provide it.  

Please make all check or money orders payable to The Impact Project.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

On the 8th of August the Impact Project teamed up 

with the Binghamton Rumble Ponies for a game. 

Special Thanks go out to the Rumble Ponies, 

Greene & Harpursville Chorus’s as well as every-

one who came out to support the Impact Project 

and the Binghamton Rumble Ponies!  

Coming Soon !!!! On  September 4th the Impact Project helped 

cook  over 1200 chicken halves for the Labor 

Day Festivities in Greene, NY.  Special Thanks 

to all those who volunteered their time to help 

make the day special.  


